From: Brian Bannon [mailto:bbannon@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Saturday, April 04, 2015 9:07 AM
To: Kettler, Desiree; Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Travel Disclosure March 2015

Dear Steve,

This is a travel disclosure for my attendance at the HackFort/TreeFort conference to provide the keynote and panel conversation on March 27th and 28th in Boise Idaho. 


Urban Libraries Council covered ground transportation and airfare. 

Thank you, Brian

Brian Bannon 

Commissioner 

Chicago Public Library 

(312) 747-4090

bbannon@chipublib.org
 

Sent from my iPad


On Mar 23, 2015, at 11:45 AM, "Desiree Kettler" <dkettler@chipublib.org> wrote:

To: Steve Berlin
RE: Official City Travel Disclosure March 2015
This is disclosure of official City business travel for Brian Bannon to attend the TreeFort/HackFort Technology and Literature Conference, on March 27-29, 2015 in Boise, ID. In addition to attending the conference, Brian will give the Keynote Address on the Future of Libraries, and will also participate in a panel on Library trends.
Expenses to be incurred during his stay include conference fees/registration and are covered by TreeFort/HackFort. The air and ground transportation will be covered by the Chicago Public Library Foundation (no lodging needed). 

 

Thank you, 

 

Desiree 

 

 

Desiree Kettler
Assistant to Brian Bannon

Commissioner

Chicago Public Library

